
Complete the Philly School
Experience Survey, the annual
District-Wide Survey for all Philly
public school parents and guardians.

ONLINE SURVEY AVAILABLE IN 12 LANGUAGES

English
Español 

Русский 
SHQIP 

বাংলা
Français

Complete the
survey online &
enter to win a
$25 gift card!

Take the survey today!

 عربي

汉语  

Philly families, 
take 5 minutes to

speak up as your child’s
biggest champion! 

Scan the code with your phone
or visit philasd.org/parentsurvey

The survey has a new name. The annual District-Wide Survey is now
called the Philly School Experience Survey (PSES) to better reflect that 
it is a survey about school communities and for school communities.

The survey is anonymous. The parent/guardian survey has always 
been completely confidential, but this year it is also anonymous,
meaning that you will not be asked to enter a student ID number.

Please visit philasd.org/pses for more information and to 
find results from past years. If you have additional questions, 
email schoolsurveys@philasd.org. 

What's new in 2022-23?

Việt 
 ខ្មែរ  

Uzbek
Português

Design their annual plans and secure 
funding for staff, programs, and materials.

Work to improve key aspects of the school
experience like communication, instruction,
and equity.

Celebrate progress and success!

Schools use the survey results to:

https://webapps1.philasd.org/parentsurvey/
https://www.philasd.org/research/programsservices/district-wide-surveys/
mailto:schoolsurveys@philasd.org

